

P.O. Box 7062 Kampala Uganda Cables: 'MAKUNIKA" website: www.makerere.ac.ug



UNIVERSITY

Tel: +256 41 533332/533258 Fax: +256 41 4534125/4541771 E-mail: ar@acadreg.mak.ac.ug

OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC REGISTRAR

DATE:

September 11, 2014

TO:

All Students

Makerere University

SUBJECT:

FEES INCREMENT BY 10% FOR FIRST YEAR STUDENTS 2014//15

ACADEMIC YEAR

At its Emergency Meeting held on 26th August, 2014, the University Council received and considered the proceedings of the meeting between His Excellency the President and Makerere University Team on the increment of fees by 10% for first year students and approved that:

- 1. The 10% fees increment for first year students (both Ugandan and International) be suspended for the Academic Year 2014/15.
- 2. For those students who had already paid the 10% fees increment, the money should be carried forward to the second Semester of the Academic Year 2014/15.
- 3. Following His Excellency President Museveni's pledge to pay Ug. Shs. 2.4 billion to cover the would be revenue earned from 10% fees increment for the Academic Year 2014/15. The current first year students will pay the fees as specified in the fees structure of the Academic Year 2013/14 Academic Year.
- 4. All first year students should therefore be billed using the Fees Structure of the 2013/14 Academic Year.

NOTE: Please note that there is another Circular to follow regarding the charging of fees for students from South Sudan and the East African Community States.



ACADEMIC REGISTRAR

c.c. Makerere University Management
All Principals/Dean School of Law
Director, Directorate of Research & Graduate Training
Public Relations Office
The Guild President, Makerere Students' Guild



O. Box 7062 Kampala Uganda Cables: 'MAKUNIKA" website: www.makerere.ac.ug



UNIVERSITY

Tel: +256 41 533332/533258 Fax: +256 41 4534125/4541771 E-mail: ar@acadreg.mak.ac.ug

OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC REGISTRAR

DATE:

September 11, 2014

TO:

All Students

Makerere University

SUBJECT:

CHARGING OF UNIFORM FEES FOR STUDENTS FROM SOUTH

SUDAN AND THE EAST AFRICAN COMMUNITY STATES

The University Management received communication from the Hon. Minister of Education and Sports dated 21st July, 2014 on charging of uniform fees for students from South Sudan and the East African Community States.

This is to inform you that with effect from the 2014/2015 Academic Year, all students from South Sudan and the East African Community States shall be charged uniform fees like their Ugandan counterparts.

The affected students who have already paid fees under the old arrangement are further informed that any excess funds on their student' accounts will accordingly be transferred to the next Semester where they will be required to top-up. Students should therefore not request for refunds from the University.



Alfred Masikye Namoah
ACADEMIC REGISTRAR

c.c. Makerere University Management